
THE NEW GLASGOW DRAGON BOAT SOCIETY 
Race on the River - Taking place on the East River, New Glasgow, Nova Scotia 

 
 

INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY 
 

 
Safety is the first priority for Race on the River 2023.   The 
organizers and officials of Race on the River 2023 reserve the 
right to delay or cancel any or all races due to inclement weather, 
including thunder, lightning, high winds (causing waves) or any 
other weather condition which may impact the safety of persons 
involved in the races. Thunder and lightning pose a significant 
danger, particularly on open water. 
 
In the event of active weather in the area, races will be delayed 
for as long as necessary to ensure the safety of all participants.  
If such delays prove extensive and it is not possible to conduct all 
scheduled races, the grand final races will be cancelled in favour 
of completing the balance of the race schedule.  In such 
circumstances, the Sobeys Cup, the Bruce F. Murray Memorial 
Cup and the Advocate Printing Cup will be awarded based on the 
average times posted by those teams which otherwise would 
have competed in the grand final races. 
 
 
 
Jillian MacNeil 
Chair 
The New Glasgow Dragon Boat Society 
 


